
 

 

 

 

Warszawa, 1st of March 2021 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear All,  

 

Please be informed that as of 1st March 2021, the registration address of our company has been 

changed. The new one is: 

 

Aleje Jerozolimskie 142A, 02-305 Warsaw 

 

The above mentioned does not have any legal consequences for existing customers and 

contractors. All contracts, declarations, obligations etc. concluded or issued remain unchanged. 

The KRS, NIP and REGON numbers also are unchanged. 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and kindly ask you to address any current 

correspondence to our new address. 

 

Upon your request, we will provide a copy of the KRS. 

 

 

 Yours faithfully,  

 

             

             Marek Cholewa 

 

 

 

 

President of the Board 

        Europapier Polska Sp. z o.o.  

 


